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Aladdin: The Senior Classes (4th,5th and 6th) are putting the final touches to their performance of "Aladdin" which will be staged on Tuesday 10 February at 7.30pm in the GAA Community Hall, Coachford.  It promises to be a wonderful night for our school and we hope that all school pupils and their families will attend on the night to lend their support.

DVD: A recording will be made of the show and will be available to purchase at a cost of £15.  In addition to Aladdin it will contain the performance of Frozen, The Little Drummer Boy and The School Choir which were staged before Christmas.  If you wish to order a copy please send the correct amount in an envelope marked with your child's details to the office.

Raffle: The Parents Association are holding their annual fundraising raffle on the night of the performance.  The prizes are hampers from Quish's Super Valu, and Coachford Pharmacy. Tickets are available at the door before the performance.

An Open Evening for prospective children and their parents will be held on Tuesday 17 February from 6.30pm to 8.00pm.  A selection of curricular and extra-curricular activities will be on view and the children and their teachers will be on hand to tell people about our school.  Enrolment packs (forms, school brochures etc.) are currently available in the school.  If you know any parents who may be interested in enrolling their child in our school please let them know about this information.

Boys from 2nd  and 3rd class Hurling Blitz (Tuesday 10 February in Ballyanly at 2.00pm)  and Girls 2nd and 3rd Class Camogie Blitz Thursday (12 February in Cloughduv at 1.00pm) have received a note about these events today.  Please ensure the forms are completed and returned to school as soon as possible.

Thanking you for your support in the above matters.

Yours sincerely,

Sharon O'Driscoll

